
T i m b e r l a k e  C o u n t r y  C l u b       J a n u a r y  2 0 1 8  

222 Timberlake Dr. 
Chapin, SC 29036 

(803)345-9909 
 

Pro Shop 
Mon - Sun 

 7:00a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
First Tee Time 8:00a.m. 

 
Restaurant  

Monday—Saturday 
Noon—10:00pm 

 
Fitness Center 
Monday—Saturday  
7:00 a.m. –  9:00pm 

Sunday  7:00am—5:00pm 
 

Pool Hours 
Closed for the Season 

 
Tennis 

Sunday-Saturday  
7:00 a.m. – 10 p.m. 

 
Office 

Monday—Thursday 
9:00a.m.—3:00p.m. 
Fridays 9:00a.m.—noon 

 
 

Staff List   

Golf  & Pro Shop                               
Scott Olliges  Golf Pro                         
Board Rep:  Kathy Ceruti 

Golf Course -Maintenance                 
Board Rep: John Thomas 

Pool & Tennis                        
Staff: Scott Olliges             

Board Rep:  Kathy Ceruti 

Food & Beverage         
Board Rep: John Thomas 

 Business Office            
Staff: Lisa LaRue               
&  Karen Rowland                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Board Rep: Julie Nelson 

More Details??  

Visit us on Facebook or Our Website.   

Timberlake Country Club 

January at Timberlake: 

1st            Happy New Year! 

                 Business office closed 

                 Pro Shop open 

                 Purple Martin Open 6:30pm 

2nd          Pinochle 4:30pm              

3rd          Book Club 12:00 noon 

5th           Mahjong 1:00pm    

8th           Member Monday @ Purple Martin 

9th           Board Meeting 5:30pm 

10th         Name that Tune 6:30pm 

12th         Mahjong 1:00pm 

15th          Member Monday @  Purple Martin         

16th         Pinochle 4:30pm 

18th         TLGA award luncheon 12:00 

19th          Mahjong 1:00pm 

22nd        Members Monday  @ Purple Martin                 

23rd         Neighborhood Watch 6:00pm 

26th         Mahjong  1:00pm 

27th         Oyster Roast 5:30pm    

                 Chapin Jr. Womenôs Club 

29th        Member Monday @ Purple Martin 

30th        Pinochle 4:30pm 

BRRR! Winter has arrived.  Things 
are slowing down on the golf course 
and a nice warm bowl of soup at the 
Purple Martin sounds good.  

  

Your Board continues to work on 
controlling expenses and stabilizing 
our financial situation.  In January 
our insurance costs will go down due 
to not having to cover the restaurant 
and liquor license.  This, combined 
with income from the restaurant will 
help our bottom line.  Hopefully, this 
cold spell we are in wonôt hurt golf 
revenue too much. 

  

We continue to have problems with 
people trespassing on our proper-
ty.  Recent reports were an ATV on 
15, a Moped on number 6 and fishing 
in the pond on 17.  You are our eyes 
and ears.  If you see anything , please 
report it to the Pro Shop.  If you can 
get a picture, thatôs even better. 

  

Have a Happy New Year and I will 
see you around the Club! 

 Scott 

 

The marketing committee is  preparing for an  

 Open House, on the afternoon of  

Sunday, February 25th                                

to showcase the numerous amenities of the 
club and  benefits of  membership.  They are 
hoping to get all members to invite one or two 
neighbors to come by and tour our facility. 



 Golf Shop Hours of Operation 

Monday ï Sunday:  7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT/SAFETY 
CONCERN FOR MEMBERS  

Timberlake Country Club asks you remain mind-
ful of the following:  

 
  1.  Personal golf carts may NOT be driven on 

the course or cart paths. 
 

 2.  Cart paths may NOT be used as a   walking/
exercise trail or for walking pets (chemicals are 
frequently applied and golfers are not always ac-
curate when they hit a ball) serious injury could 

result.  
 

3.  Bicycles, skateboards, etc. are NOT allowed 
on the golf course, cart paths, or the country club 

parking lot. 
 

 Thanking you in advance for your  cooperation 
in this important matter.  

 
The TCC Board of Directors 

January Golf Newsletter 

 

GHIN Handicap Billing 

Fees for the GHIN Handicap service 
will be billed through Member ac-
counts on January 16, 2018. Those 
who requested not to participate for 
2018 have been removed from the 
GHIN system, effective 1/1. 

 

TCC Buyers Club 

Members who choose to join the 
TCC Pro Shop Buyers club will re-
ceive HUGE savings on all in stock 
and special order merchandise. 
Wholesale pricing + 20% on all soft 
line apparel and wholesale +15% on 
all Hard goods and equipment. Cost 
is $100 annually per family and will 
run from January 1, 2018 through 
December 31. 2018. Cost is $100 

per family. 

 

Hole-In-One(s)! 

Congratulations to Gary Starewicz 
and Alan Hale for the December 
Hole in Ones. Gary aced the 13th 
Hole and Alan aced the 17th Hole. 

 

Winter Golf Shop Hours  

 Monday – Sunday:  7:00 AM to 
5:00 PM 

 

 

 Central State Seniors 

The Central State Seniors tournament for December 

was play at Hunters Creek CC in Greenwood, SC.  

John Thomas, Alan Hale and Jon Pierce, were all    

winners in their flights. John Grindley and John 

Thomas were Closest to the Pin winners.               

The next monthly Senior Tournament will be played at 

Star Fort Country Club on the Tuesday, January the 

23rd in Ninety Six, SC.  Sign-up sheet for the event is 

located in the Pro Shop. 



                                      Social Events 

Interested in putting an article in our 
monthly newsletter?  Please send your 
edited copy to watkinsdream2@gmail.com 
by the 25th of the month.  Thank you. 

The Timberlake Book Club kicks off the new year 
with a meeting at 1pm on Jan 3rd.  Karen 

McConnel will be leading our discussion on   "The 
Paris Architect"  by Charles  Belfoure.  Newcomers 
are always welcome.  Questions?    Contact 

Jeanine Matula at 727-7368 or 
jc.matula@gmail.com. 

Additional information is posted 
on our Website www.Timberlakecountryclub.com  

Timberlake           
Members Pinochle 

Club 

First and third       
Tuesdays at 4:30p.m. 

    Anyone interested in joining the  
Pinochle or learning how to play      
contact Skip Walasik at                      

(803)932-7589 or e-mail him at 
swalasik@att.net  

Sign up for all events in the lounge.  Just a reminder – Club 
policy for cancellation is 48 hours prior to an event.  If you 
sign up for an event and cancel within 48 hours of the event 
your member account will be charged. 

Trivia Winners 12/2017 

1st place: 

Lynn and Leonard Hannah 

Dan Berglund and Debbie Ransom 

Ben and Marcia Blakewood 

2nd place: 

Jon and Jane Pierce 

Rick and Pat Nagle 

Bill and Nora Mahn 

3rd place: 

Marilyn Knowles 

Linda Frueauf 

Jayne Leland 

Toni Brown 

Brian and Sally Walton 

4th place: 

Peter and Judy Lind 

Dan and Ann Noltkamper 

Steve Watchinski 

5th place: 

Mark and Gwen Jaeger 

Gary and Carolyn Robbins 

Ron and Carol Weathers 

6th place: 

Mike and Harriet Hamilton 

Eddie and Cindy Chin Mah Jong 

Every Friday 1:00pm in the 
Dining Room 

 

 

mailto:watkinsdream2@gmail.com
mailto:jc.matula@gmail.com
http://www.Timberlakecountryclub.com
mailto:sdwatch@bellsouth.net

